
 

 

        

August 4, 2010 

 
 
Mr. Charles Daniel Cupp 
1237 Althea Drive 
Houston, Texas 77018 
 
RE: FSC Complaint #10-21 
 
Dear Mr. Cupp: 
 
The Texas Forensic Science Commission (“FSC”) has reviewed your complaint 
and reached the following disposition as attached to this letter in the Complaint 
Disposition Form.  Your complaint was dismissed, because it expressly falls 
outside the purview of the FSC.   
 
The FSC encourages you to pursue other resources for your complaint and sends 
their deepest regards. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     
     Leigh M. Tomlin 
     FSC Coordinator 
 
cc:  FSC members 
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